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To:   Steve Hansen 
From:  Paul Huddleston 
Date:  January 30, 2012 

 
 

Dear Steve, 
 
Today marks the end of an era… for over four decades, you’ve been a part of 
Woodland Athletics. I wanted to take just a moment to thank you for your 
contributions to our school and community. It will be strange to see someone 
else leading the track team, but the solid foundation you are leaving behind 
will help us to continue the strong tradition of Woodland Track and Field that 
you were instrumental in establishing. 
 
I wish you all the best as you finally get some well-deserved rest and 
relaxation. You will definitely be missed around the track by your athletes, the 
community and your colleagues. Please know that you are always welcome at 
WHS. 
 
Take care, 
 
Paul Huddleston 
Athletic Director 


